

Michael D. Siegal CHAIR, BOARD OF TRUSTEES

Diane S. Feinberg CHAIR, EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE

Linda A. Hurwitz NATIONAL CAMPAIGN CHAIR

Ann Pava CHAIR, NATIONAL WOMEN'S

PHILANTHROP Stenhen I Silverman

Robert Kuchner ASSISTANT TREASURER

Cynthia Shapira

VICE CHAIRS Suzanne B. Grant Sheryl Kimerling Jodi J. Schwartz Mark Will

COORDINATING COUNCIL Harvey I Rarnett David T. Brown David J. Butler Devra Jaffe-Berkowitz Beth Kaplan Darren Lederfine

Richard N. Bernstein

Gerrald B. Silverman PRESIDENT/CEO

15 February, 2015

Dan Rosenberg Asmussen Chair, Jewish Community of Denmark

Allan Melchior Director, Jewish Community of Denmark

Rabbi Jair Melchior Chief Rabbi of Denmark

Dear Mr. Asmussen, Mr. Melchior and Rabbi Melchior.

We are writing to you on behalf of The Jewish Federations of North America to express our heartfelt condolences to you and the entire Danish Jewish community over the tragic death of one of your community members, Dan Uzan, resulting from the attack on the Krystalgade Synagogue on Saturday night.

At this time, you should know that millions of lewish people across North America, and indeed around the world, are standing by your side, sending messages of solidarity and support and also mourning with you.

We are all deeply troubled by the unsettling climate across all of Europe that saw this tragedy as well as the assault on the cultural center earlier in the day.

Any attack on Jews, anywhere in the world, affects each and every one of us. And when innocent people are targeted the pain is felt by us all.

Please convey our condolences to the victim's family and the entire community.

המקום ינחם אתכם בתור שאר אבלי ציוו וירושלים ולא תוסיפו לדאבה עוד

Sincerely,

Michael Siegal Chair, Board of Trustees Chair, Executive Committee

Diane S. Feinberg

President & CEO

The Max M. Fisher Headquarters 25 Broadway, Suite 1700 New York, NY 10004-1010